
Newsletter 9.6.2017 

 Topaz News 

 

Dear All, 

I hope you had an enjoyable half term and welcome to term 6. 

Learning 

As you know we started the term with a day of super powers. The children all looked 

amazing and we had a fun filled day of making masks and gadgets which helped us with our 

accurate cutting skills. We also needed to link our measuring and team work skills to finish 

the mission. 

   

We had planned to make a super hero role play area outside but the weather was so wet at 

the weekend that I adapted the plan to make the bat cave inside. There have been some 

incredible missions already and, of course, super heroes do amazing writing! More super 

writing has been needed to write a class book of super hero facts. 

In maths we have continued to develop our recall and understanding of number bonds to 10 

by playing lots of games. You can help with these at home as we are aiming to be able to 

recall them really quickly. I have told the children that knowing their number bonds will help 

them with so many other things as they grow as mathematicians through the school. 

Today (Friday) is National Dough Disco Day so we have been limbering up our fingers with 

some new dough moves that will help us with our handwriting. Ask the children to show you 

the bucking bronco, piano and pizza moves.  

Next week we will continue thinking about super powers but it will take on a vegetable 

theme. I can’t wait to share that with you next week. We will be chopping and tasting 

vegetables so let me know if there are any problems with this. 

 

Kind regards, 

                       Sally Windmill 
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